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ARE YOU THE ONE TO SHARE THIS JOURNEY ? 

 

I have been on this road before, anticipating the ribbon of turns and dips, always looking forward to the familiar and 

seeking new views. This is my third journey, supported by a collaboration of experienced people. The reason for this 

journey is to deliver again The Package that is made up of essential information and wonderful interesting stories provided 

by the group of members. 

 

Along the way, I share with this group some news and hear what each person has to say and contribute. With each 
meeting, I learn a bit more of the past, and some of them impart little gems of wisdom; such as where to go for that 
wonderful view or what to use. Many of them have been doing their part for years. They are my road family from whom 
I easily collect all of their insights and news and I am thankful for their generous giving of themselves.           

 
You and I have now made this journey together, we have reached our destination and as I pick up the TWS Artline 
newsletter May 2021 package to deliver it, I give you the keys and tell you I will see you again along the journey, and that 
now you are the driver; the Newsletter Chair. 
 

The TWS Artline is a smooth-running operation that is ready for someone new to transition into being the Chair. 

This is the perfect time to join me as we all develop the May issue. 

Think about it, and send me an email- we can chat. 

 


